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A-6 North County Transit District 

A-6-1 The comment states that North County Transit District has received the preliminary 

site plans and finds the design as proposed to be consistent with NCTD standards and 

do not appear to impact the bus stops in the vicinity of the project Site.  The County 

appreciates NCTD’s review of the proposed project’s site plans and concurs with the 

assessment that the proposed project will not impact bus stops in the vicinity of the 

project Site.  The comment does not raise any specific issue regarding the 

environmental analysis and, therefore, no more specific response can be provided or 

is required.  The County will include the comment as part of the Final EIR for review 

and consideration by the decision-makers prior to a final decision on the project.   
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